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Social Skills Development and STEM for a better life

The long-awaited holiday time

Holiday time is such a part of the year, when children may finally rest from school duties. They have

time to spend as they want, mostly without barriers. It is important to have a break from school. But

at the same time, it is still important not to lose children with special needs without any support. The
children's education and socialization process continues even when they are not in school. This is

where the SOBER project comes in handy, aiming to support the development of key competencies

throughout the year.

Special needs & social skills do not distinguish between school and
holiday periods. Wise to remember this motto in order not to start the \\Y Y]
process from scratch with children and youth when the new school year

comes,





